David Simcox

2 South Main St., Suite 101 Crossville, TN 38555 931-484-5745

July 16, 2015

Dear Mr. Rutherford

As your Crossville/Cumberland County Property Assessor, I am struggling with the need for more efficient transportation for my city/county field review responsibilities. As you may know, we are still using the two obsolescent police vehicles the City loaned us seven years ago. These vehicles (2000 & 2001 models) are reaching 180,000 motor miles. Please be assured we have been good stewards of these two loaned vehicles and County Maintenance is doing their part in keeping us running.

Mr. Rutherford, I humbly plead to be considered for two replacements when your vehicle update draws near. We would be extremely grateful for anything you have to offer but please keep us in mind if any four-wheel drive vehicles become available.

Respectfully submitted,

David W. Simcox

Cumberland County Assessor



Cumberland County A Touch Of Class